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Our two qualified archers continue to practice in anticipation of their trip to Sandy, Utah. 
They are shooting as well as they ever have, and continue to improve. 

Two Tae Kwan Do students are currently travelling to Dallas, Texas to compete in the 
Spring Nationals. They are well-prepared, and should have a successful competition. 

WPS completed the PEAKS/AK STAR testing during the first week of April. We 
appreciated having Matt Gore administer the tests to our students. 

As I reported during the March meeting, our student currently attending Prince William 
Sound College for the spring semester was in Anchorage competing in the Skills USA 
event. He won first place in the Power Equipment category, and third place in the 
Marine Tech category. Due to his first place win he will travel to Atlanta, Georgia in June 
to participate in the national Skills USA competition. Additionally, he was awarded a 
$5,000 scholarship, and several bags of Milwaukee tools. 

The maintenance crew got a nice break in the weather when they were at WPS 
upgrading the water system. It was a full-on effort supported by several WPS students 
who packed the 1,000’ of metal pipe up the mountain over three days. This was no easy 
project, and has been a long time coming. We deeply appreciate Scott and the rest of 
the crew’s time and effort. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Anthony Cook 

Lead Teacher, Whale Pass School 


